23.

PLANTING PROPOSAL FOR ST ALBANS STREET

A report from the Landscape Architect put forward a shrub planting proposal for
the enhancement of St Albans Street, a boundary road with the Fendalton ward.
The intention was to consult with adjoining residents and receive feedback. The
Boardresolvedto allocate up to $5,000 from its 1998/99 Discretionary Funds for
planting in St Albans Street and asked that members be included in the
consultation process.



